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19th April 2024  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
At the end of last term, we said goodbye to several members of staff and I wanted to take this 
opportunity to confirm some staffing appointments we have made to support the continual 
improvements we are making at Colton Hills Community School. 
  
Senior Leadership Team changes for Summer Term 2024 
  
Mr Gittins has been appointed as Acting Deputy Headteacher for the Quality of Education and 
will be supported by Mrs Daniels and Ms Ruth who have been appointed as Acting Assistant 
Headteachers for Teaching and Learning, Pupil Premium, Exams and Attainment. 
  
Senior Leadership Team appointments for September 2024 
  
At the end of last term, we appointed Mr Begley as Deputy Headteacher for the Quality of 
Education, who is relocating from his current Deputy Headship in London. Ms Ruth will continue in 
her Acting Assistant Headteacher role next academic year and Mr Bentley has been appointed 
as Associate Headteacher: Director of Sixth Form. We are delighted to have been able to recruit 
both internally and externally to these roles. 
  
We will provide additional staffing information towards the end of the summer term, however this 
short update is being sent so that parents are aware of the senior leadership team changes. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Ms Hunter 
Headteacher  


